LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, FEBRUARY, 2016
Feb. 6.7
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Cookie Time

This is the time of year that Girl Scout Troops are selling cookies.  While the cookies are yummy, the Girl Scouts’ curriculum for girls, sold and promoted by every local Girl Scout council, recommends pro-abortion role models/organizations.  Local and national Girl Scout councils connect girls to resources promoting abortion rights and inappropriate sexual content via official Girl Scout social media accounts.  For more information please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Feb. 13. 14
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy Valentine’s Day

At the moment of conception, a bay has his/her own unique DNA.  A baby’s heart begins to beat with his/her own blood supply (often with a different blood type than the mother’s) just a few weeks after conception.  As you exchange candy hearts and cards on St. Valentine’s Day, remember that each person is unique and wonderful from the moment of conception.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Feb.20, 21
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Defunding Planned Parenthood
Even though the current president vetoed a bill that would have prohibited federal funding of the largest provider of abortion in the country, Planned Parenthood, the vote was important because is proved that a bill such as this could get to the desk of a pro-life president and be signed into law.  We have an awesome responsibility next November.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Feb. 27, 28
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Baby Showers

Next weekend is the big start of LIFESPAN’s 27th annual Baby Shower.  Area churches and organizations are hosting baby showers by being drop-off locations for the donation of baby items which then will be given to more than 20 pregnancy help centers.  For more information on a shower near you, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
